
Memo     




 http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
To:
          Parents   



From           Beth McCarthy



Date:           October 31, 2011

· Please note there is no school on this Friday, November 4th as teachers have              meetings.

· The total for our fundraising campaign this year was $5,462.00.  Mrs. Hache’s class was the top class and Kohen Jepson was the top fund raiser.  Thank you to all. Monies raised will go towards skis.
· School District 16 and Ian Baillie are working very hard with attendance and getting students to school every day and on time.  If your child is late for school, leaves early or is absent, the student must have a written note explaining the reason.  It is okay to call the school, however we still need a written excuse for our records.  Any absence or late is entered into our Win School data records.  Thank you so much for your cooperation in this matter.
· Children will be receiving poppies at the Nov 10th Remembrance Day Service – if you would like to make a donation you may do so. We will make sure the Royal Canadian Legion receives the donations.










